
Dear Residents of Murdoch Gardens,

After my 3'd break-in last month (I've only lived here at Murdoch for 18 months) the Police visited my home

and commented that the end of Murdoch Gardens is a 'perfect hideout for criminals and for a fast get-away

during police interactions'. The build-up of rubbish and dumped stolen goods is a constant problem. An initial

suggestion to plant 'shrubbery' in this area is a grossly inadequate solution as this end of Murdoch Gardens

has not been maintained by the Council in the time I have lived here. As you may have seen, the current

'greenery' is either dead, dying, or was wiped out by fire in August this year.

There is a walk-through between 6/7 Murdoch Gardens, so residents would still be able to walk through to

Woodlake Boulevard, the school, buses and the lakes.

If you would please consider the solution of fencing the end of Murdoch Gardens I will present this petition to

Council asap. Lia Finnochiaro has kindly helped me set up this petition as this issue will increase as the holiday

period draws near, as it has done each vacation.

Kind Regards and thank you,

Catherine at number 12

TO THE ELECTED MEMBERS OF COUNCIL FOR THE CITY OF PALMERSTON:

WE THE UNDERSIGNED RESPECTFULLY SHOWETH

In light of increased antisocial behavior and nighttime thoroughfare at the end of Murdoch

Gardens (as it faces Nicholls street) Durack, residents have united and propose a solution.

YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY THAT

That the residents of Murdoch Gardens ask council to fence the gap between Nicholls Street

and Murdoch Gardens so as to stop antisocial behavior and thoroughfare through the area.

AND YOUR PETITIONERS, AS IN DUTY BOUND, WILL EVER PRAY.
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Dear Residents of Murdoch Gardens,

After my 3rd break-in last month (I've only lived here at Murdoch for 18 months) the Police visited my home

and commented that the end of Murdoch Gardens is a 'perfect hideout for criminals and for a fast get-away

during police interactions'. The build-up of rubbish and dumped stolen goods is a constant problem. An initial

suggestion to plant 'shrubbery' in this area is a grossly inadequate solution as this end of Murdoch Gardens

has not been maintained by the Council in the time I have lived here. As you may have seen, the current

'greenery' is either dead, dying, or was wiped out by fire in August this year.

There is a walk-through between 6/7 Murdoch Gardens, so residents would still be able to walk through to

Woodlake Boulevard, the school, buses and the lakes.

If you would please consider the solution of fencing the end of Murdoch Gardens I will present this petition to

Council asap. Lia Finnochiaro has kindly helped me set up this petition as this issue will increase as the holiday

period draws near, as it has done each vacation.

Kind Regards and thank you,

Catherine at number 12

TO THE ELECTED MEMBERS OF COUNCIL FOR THE CITY OF PALMERSTON:

WE THE UNDERSIGNED RESPECTFULLY SHOWETH

in light of increased antisocial behavior and nighttime thoroughfare at the end of Murdoch
Gardens (as it faces Nicholls street) Durack, residents have united and propose a solution.

YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY THAT

That the residents of Murdoch Gardens ask council to fence the gap between Nicholls Street

and Murdoch Gardens so as to stop antisocial behavior and thoroughfare through the area.

AND YOUR PETITIONERS AS IN DUTY BOUND WILL EVER PRAY.
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Dear Residents of Murdoch Gardens,

After my 3rd break-in last month (I've only lived here at Murdoch for 18 months) the Police visited my home

and commented that the end of Murdoch Gardens is a 'perfect hideout for criminals and for a fast get-away

during police interactions'. The build-up of rubbish and dumped stolen goods is a constant problem. An initial

suggestion to plant 'shrubbery' in this area is a grossly inadequate solution as this end of Murdoch Gardens
has not been maintained by the Council in the time I have lived here. As you may have seen, the current

'greenery' is either dead, dying, or was wiped out by fire in August this year.

There is a walk-through between 6/7 Murdoch Gardens, so residents would still be able to walk through to

Woodlake Boulevard, the school, buses and the lakes.

If you would please consider the solution of fencing the end of Murdoch Gardens I will present this petition to

Council asap. Lia Finnochiaro has kindly helped me set up this petition as this issue will increase as the holiday

period draws near, as it has done each vacation.

Kind Regards and thank you,

Catherine at number 12

TO THE ELECTED MEMBERS OF COUNCIL FOR THE CITY OF PALMERSTON:

WE THE UNDERSIGNED RESPECTFULLY SHOWETH

In light of increased antisocial behavior and nighttime thoroughfare at the end of Murdoch
Gardens (as it faces Nicholls street) Durack, residents have united and propose a solution.

YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY THAT

That the residents of Murdoch Gardens ask council to fence the gap between Nicholls Street

and Murdoch Gardens so as to stop antisocial behavior and thoroughfare through the area.

AND YOUR PETITIONERS, AS IN DUTY BOUND, WILL EVER PRAY.
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